Knights News



September, 2020

The Brother Knights want to thank our parish family for their continued support during this trying time. Thanks to you all, our fish dinners and other fundraisers have been successful. These fundraisers help contribute to the many charities our Knights council supports.

Some of the upcoming events include our continued fish dinners Friday October 2nd, November 6th and December 4th. We will continue with take out orders only until we are able to go back to our normal life.

As I mentioned in the previous news letter, the Knights will be partnering with the Ladies Guild on Sunday December 20th, for the annual bake sale and breakfast with Santa. Santa will be there to hear the childrens requests for Christmas while following the social distancing guidelines.

In the coming months the Knights council will be sponsoring an essay contest for the Sacred Heart School students. In the past the subject has been Patriotism.

Also in 2021 our council will be bringing back our scholarship program for Sacred Heart Seniors.

Be on the look out for all of these activity announcements.

We hope you will continue to vist our website. Tell your friends.

Remember that our parish family and community continue to be in our prayers.

May God hold you in the palm of His hand.

Pat Quillian Brother Knight